







Actually, this form of delay, error-filled paperwork, and poor response time by USDA personnel never made it into the EEOC case, since this complaint was settled before the EEOC Hearing, (as are most complaints where the agency knows that it is guilty of violating U.S. laws). Perhaps that is why Kenneth Baisden and his USDA Civil Rights Staff performed at this level of incompetence when dealing with all of the women research scientists working for the USDA Agricultural Research Service in Alaska.



















